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News 

8th November 2019  

Reception:  Logan S  

Year 1: Ivy S  

Year 2 : Leni J  

Year 3 : Max W  

Year 4 : Lucy H on behalf of Y4   

Year 5 : Bobby L  

Year 6: Jess L   

It has been open mornings in school for our next year’s Reception class this week. It has been lovely meeting the 
next set of potential children and parents who might join #teamWinwick family. Some members of Year 6 showed 
them round and they did a brilliant job. All the prospective parents were amazed by their confidence and 
knowledge about the school but overwhelmingly how proud they were of Winwick CE. Well done to those           
individuals and I know there were lots of volunteers so they are already on the list for future visitors. We      
welcomed in Year 5 Loved ones to Lunch this week too and it was another super event. We have our final one next 
week with Year 6, but I would like to take this opportunity to thank the wonderful kitchen team for all their hard 
work and effort in organising and preparing for these events. Thank you.  

On Sunday, the choir will be performing at St Oswald’s for Remembrance Day. We hope to see many of you there 
too supporting Canon June and more importantly remembering our fallen soldiers.  

Mrs Dymond and the team at Winwick CE 

MY CHILD’S ART.CO.UK 

Your child will have brought home this week a leaflet in respect of their “Christmas Drawings”. 

Please log on to the website with the details provided and order your goods if you wish! 

PUPIL PHOTOGRPAHS 

Log on to the website with your unique code to see the photo in a larger version. Orders are made directly 
through this website.  

 Value - Trust                Father God, help us to be trustworthy and reliable to all those  who depends on us  

Amen 

Reception:   April S-C 

Year 1: Annie B  

Year 2 : Felicity H  

Year 3: Skyler W   

Year 4: Eleki G   

Year 5 : Ethan W  

Year 6: Tamsin H  



Reminders   

10/11/19 10.30am: Remembrance Service at St Oswald’s  

11/11/19 11am: Minutes Silence/ Choir will also be going to Sanctuary Care Home to observe the silence there 
and perform some songs for the residents.  

11/11/19: Under 11s Mixed Football Tournament  

13/11/19 12.30pm: Year 6 Loved ones to Lunch 

14/11/19 9.30am: Year 3 Worship at St Oswalds  

14/11/19 pm: Flu Jabs for all pupils  

15/11/19: Children in Need (Children to come in school uniform with ODD SOCKS! Donations gratefully      
received)  

 

 

 

 

Reception  97% 

Year 1  98.7% 

Year 2  95.8% 

Year 3  95.7% 

Year 4  96.5% 

Year 5  93.6% 

Year 6  97.1% 

    Well done Year 1 98.7%  

Remember that our target is to be above 96%  

Attendance Star Award    

Headteacher Award Winners: Well done to Lucy F,  
Teddy R, Frankie HJ, Harrison P, Isaac M, Archie M, 
Ross B, Hannah R, Ethan A, Isabelle F, Annika B, Lucy 
A, Max Wells, Harry B, Isabella B and Bianca I. It has 
been wonderful  seeing your work linked to Maths 
with counting,   hearing your moving Remembrance  
Poems, explaining your writing about Science and    
materials, reading aloud your prayers linked to our 
new Value of Trust and beautiful poppy art work. You 
are all super talented; well done!  

 
 

READING CHAMPIONS 

 Well done to Year  

1 

Reception:  Ruben M 

Year 1: Annika B 

Year 2 : Leni J, Isla R and Nathan D 

Year 3: Clayton C 

Year 4:  Harry D and Ella C  

Year 5 :  Missie DM 

Year 6: Ruby R 

Overall Star of week : Harry D on behalf of     

Football team 


